
From Human Resources 
  
An open recruitment is currently underway to create an eligible list from which we expect to fill several 
vacancies for Assistant Air Quality Specialist / Air Quality Specialist in Advanced Monitoring 
Technologies in Science and Technology Advancement. The list established may also be used to fill other 
vacancies at these levels should they occur during the life of the list.   Current and anticipated vacancies 
are in the following programs.  (See job flyer for details on each program).  
  

Program 

AQ-SPEC 

Rule 1180 Implementation / Optical Remote Sensing 

Special Monitoring / AB 617 

  
This recruitment will close at 5:00 p.m. on Tuesday, August 27, 2019, OR when a sufficient number of 
qualified candidates have applied.  Detailed information about this job posting and the required on-line 
application may be accessed on the Careers page of our website at http://www.aqmd.gov/careers.   
 
 A couple of reminders: 
 

 It is recommended that you start your application early, to allow yourself enough time to 
resolve any problems you may encounter when using the system, since your application must be 
received by the 5:00 p.m. deadline on the specified closing date. 

  
 For South Coast AQMD employees, it is required that you begin your application from your 

South Coast AQMD workstation.  Once saved, your application may then be easily accessed from 
any location. 

http://www.aqmd.gov/careers

